---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Brian Lauzon <|lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 21, 2023 at 10:14 AM

Subject: Re: One day Liquor License for NCOF
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

| have reviewed the requests for one-day "All alcohol" licenses (3) being made by the Natick Community Organic Farm-117 Eliot Street for:

7/28/2023 Farm Dinner (15-20 people)
8/25/2023 Farm Dinner (15-20 people)
9/16/2023 Harvest Dinner (150 people)

At this time we would recommend that the Select Board, acting as the Local Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, approve these applications with
the following requests:

1. Once the event servers have obtained their required in person server training certificates they are forwarded to me for review,
2. That Ms. Donovan receive any needed information regarding the purchasing of the alcohol to be sold as may be required by Massachusetts State
statute.

Respectfully submitted,

Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon



